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Dear Praying Friends,

“Lo, children are an heritage of the Lord: and the fruit of the womb is his reward. As arrows are in the
hand of a mighty man; so are children of the youth.” (Psalm 127:3-4) The next verse declares that a
man is happy who has his quiver full of children. We may not have a quiver full, but we are thankful
for the two we have.

Clarisse would like to announce (or we would like for her to like to announce) the birth of her baby
brother, Bryce Johnny, who was born June 4" at 10:19 pm. He weighed 8 pounds and 1 ounce. Mom
and baby are doing fine. Reese is adjusting decently well to having a sibling that takes Mom and
Dad’s attention from her. Please pray for her and us that we will make the most of this valuable
teaching time.

Winter school holidays are on right now. This means camp for those in grades 4 through 12. Please
pray for our group. We have several who are unsaved going to camp. Please also pray for growth for
those who already know Christ.

We will be doing prayer cards soon. Here is a picture of our kids until then.

Thank you for your prayers and financial support.

Love,
Kelly, Becca, Reese, and Bryce
“... the harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few; Pray ye the Lord of the harvest,
that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.” —
—Matthew 9:37-38




